
 

Sunday 14th June 2020 

Small Groups 
Several of our small groups are meeting regularly via Zoom; It’s A 
Man Thing on a Wednesday and two small groups who meet on 
Thursday.  If you would be interested in joining any of these groups, 
let Kerry know who can provide you with the joining instructions. 

For Your Prayers 
ú Thank our Father God that we can lift our eyes to Him and find 

help and strength. 
ú Pray for Andy and the Deacons as they plan for whatever the 

new normal will look like for church as we begin to come out of 
lockdown. 

ú Pray for the government to make wise decisions in the 
management of COVID-19 and of the economy, and in their 
response to the calls for racial justice to be given priority. 

ú Continue to pray for all frontline workers in the fight against 
COVID-19. 

ú Pray for those recovering after having COVID-19 and the 
effects it’s left them with. 

ú Pray for teachers and pupils who have returned to school and 
those parents balancing work and home schooling. 

ú Pray for those who are confronted by the weakness, distress 
and confusion of mental illness. 

Trinity Baptist Church Staff 
Pastor: Revd Andy Banks 

020 8301 2890   andy@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Pastoral Care Assistant:  Janet Grist 

020 8308 1446  janet@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Community Worker: Alexa Moody (on furlough) 

Administrator: Kerry O’Sullivan 
07801 627031  kerry@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 

Registered Charity Number: 1130034 

Trinity Diary 
Monday 15th June 1 - 3.30 pm  Foodbank 
Wednesday 17th June 8pm  Men’s Zoom Call 
Friday 19th June  10.30 - 12.30 Foodbank                                                           

Welcome to Trinity! 

From 10am Zoom meeting led by David Linley; details in Kerry’s email to you. 

10.30 am Worship led by Jon and Helen French. 

  Speaker: David Linley  Reading: Psalm 121 

‘The Goodness Of God’ 

Click here to watch the service on https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8vTabe_7Y0_2Ka7BtCdRUQ  
 

Online Services 
We’d love to hear from you if you think you could occasionally help 
with getting our services online.  Leo is doing a wonderful job but 
would appreciate a break every now and then.  You’d need to have 
some video editing skills and have a reasonable amount of available 
memory on your PC.  For more details, contact Kerry.  Thank you. 

Black Lives Matter Statement 
This week we released a statement in response to recent events 
entitled Black Lives Matter.  Please read the statement on our website 
here: 
https://www.trinitybexleyheath.org.uk/content/pages/documents/15916
52517.pdf  

Prayer Support 
The prayer ministry team (a group of about 10 people) are still very 
happy to pray for you.  You can fill in a confidential prayer request on 
the Trinity website: 
https://www.trinitybexleyheath.org.uk/prayer/prayer-request.php .  
Alternatively, you can ask Scilla Stirling to email the prayer chain 
(about 75 people from Trinity) via      
priscillastirling@yahoo.co.uk. 


